4TH GRADE MEMORY BOOK

ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS:
CALL FOR PHOTOS!

By November 1/th, please upload:

BABY PICTURE OF OTHER PHOTOS OF JUST YOUR
YOUR CHILD CHILD FROM SCHOOL OR
EXTRACURICULAR ACTIVITIES (K-4)

(Newborn to 1 year old and o . .
Y No siblings, friends or family

only your child in the picture)

UNLIMITED
GROUP PHOTOS

If you were a class parent or attended a school or extracurricular function at some point
during the last 5 years, please upload your group photos. Please try to avoid photos with
siblings, family members or other children who are not part of the NE 4th Grade.

SUBMIT YOUR PICTURES FROM:

Bingo Night Math Night First day of school
Trunk or Treat Field Day Sports
Halloween Parade Birthday Parties Cheer / Dance
Spring Dance Scouts or Brownies Martial Arts

How to Submit Your Photos:

Scan for detailed uploading
Please upload these pictures directly instructions.

onto the Entourage Memory Book
website via the following link:

http://link.entourageyearbooks.com

SCAN ME

If you have any questions or problems uploading, please reach out to one of
the Fourth Grade Memory Book Chairs

Irene Cadillo Kristen Makoski Kristin O’Leary
Icadillo2003@yahoo.com  kristenmmakoski@gmail.com kristin.oleary@me.com



